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From: Glenn Rosen [mailto:grosen@cinci.rr.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 27,2017 12:37 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB<contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>; Butler, Matthew 
<matthew.butler@puco.ohlo.gov> 
Subject: Central Corridor Project—Duke Presentation —Crowne Plaza Blue Ash 1/26/2017 

Matt, 

I stayed through the whole formal presentation. To say it went well for Duke would be 
presenting an "alternative fact." We were thrown out of the room because there were too many 
questions being asked! There were some irate folks! 

Do you think last nights's meeting met the OPSB requirement? Seems to me that the meeting 
was very poorly arranged. The presentation room was way too small and people were turned 
away; the parking lot was filled, or over-filled! If the goal is to educate the public, it doesn't 
seem to me that it met that goal. 

So is there going to be an opportunity to present something to the public in a fair fashion where 
all who are interested have a chance to hear? 

Thanks, 

Glenn 
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